PUBLIC NOTICE
Fort Detrick
Restoration Advisory Board Meeting
Wednesday, June 22, 2022, at 6:30 pm

Fort Detrick will hold a Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) meeting on Wednesday, June 22, 2022, at 6:30 pm.  The meeting will be held at the Hampton Inn & Suites, located at 1565 Opossumtown Pike, Frederick, Maryland 21702. A virtual option for the meeting via MS Teams is also available.  Please email Katrina Harris at kharris@bridgeconsultingcorp.com if you would like to participate for information on connecting by computer or phone.  RAB meetings are held to keep the public informed and involved in Fort Detrick's cleanup activities and to provide opportunities for public involvement in its environmental restoration program. The topics for this meeting include Area B groundwater and recent pilot tests.  Members of the public and the media are invited to attend.  Interested citizens who would like to learn more about our restoration program, or would like to become a RAB member, are encouraged to attend the meeting or call (301) 619-2018 (press 2 for Public Affairs) for more information.
